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 MAY 21, 2021 
SHP-SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS 
NEWS BRIEF 
 
MAY 24, 2021 
PENTECOST,  
THE BIRTHDAY OF THE CHURCH 

Jesus said to them again, “Peace be with you. 
As the Father has sent me, so I send you.” And 
when he had said this, he breathed on them and 
said to them, “Receive the Holy Spirit. 
Whose sins you forgive are forgiven them, and 
whose sins you retain are retained.” 
John 20:19-23  (attached greetings)  

 
ASSOCIATE PHOTOS?  
Our Provincial Archivist, Holly Fiedler, is reaching out to associates for help in 
gathering photos.  Holly is working with Sr. Gloria Shuffer and Rabecca 
Anderson, IT Consultant, to create our website. They realize that they do not 
have recent or current photos of Associates. If you have photos of yourself or 
from an Associate gathering that you and other individuals feel comfortable 
with sharing on our website, would you please send them to Holly at  
hollyf@franciscanway.org  or 5314 Columbine Road, Denver, CO 80221.  
Please identify individuals from left to right so that she will be able to properly 
attribute everyone. The images would also be saved in the archives.  Thank you 
for your assistance. 
 
  
NEWSLETTER: 
• Holy Name Province, All Around the Province, May 2021 
 
 
SR. SARAH MANCHESTER’S SCHEDULE: 
• May 21-22 Bloom’in Zoom w Sisters & Facilitators 
• May 24 ZOOM w Facilitators & PC 
• 2022 Provincial Chapter (Postponed until 2022) 
• May 26th  Interprovincial Council -Palenque 
• June 11-14  Franciscan Federation 
• June 14-15  Council Meeting 
• June 17  Interprovincial Meeting 
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